
The Board hereby states that the record of the minutes of its meetings held at the club on the 4
th

 and  

11th October 2010 and published prematurely on the club website do not represent a true and accurate 

record of the discussions and decisions reached. 

The Board hereby directs that those minutes, yet to be approved by the Board, shall be ignored and 

rendered null and void. 

The Board apologises unreservedly for any annoyance as a result of their actions. 

The approved minutes shall be published in due course. 

October 2010 

Antonio Guerrero Amador                                                          Geoffrey Bromige 

President                                                                                         Secretary 

 

 


